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Unity in Diversity

ICA is delighted to be announced as one of the recipients for the Cork Education andTraining
Board (CETB) Reach Fund 2022.

The project ‘Unity in Diversity’ has secured funding which seeks to increase participation in learning
to women living in communities of need by providing an opportunity to create and access learning
opportunities at local level aimed at the provision skills training and/or upskilling, supporting cultural
exchange and inclusion, and covering the subject of handcrafts.

Participation in adult learning is an important element for life of adult people which can bring
individual and social outcomes. As a result, we are running three handcraft courses for four weeks
(one class per week) to address the existing gap for women living across Cork City.

We are thankful to CETB, and SOLAS Reach Fund 2022.

Three handcraft courses will run in different areas of Cork. Each course will be tailored to
participants’ needs and level of skills through a participatory-led approach.

The number of participants per course is capped to ensure maximum impact for attendees.
Expressions of interest are now sought. Places will be allocated in line with funding priorities.

Please complete the expression of interest form (attached) and return it to Central Office.

Expression of interest form: In order to receive the expression of interest form, please contact

Central Office at office@ica.ie or at 01 668 0002.






